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Mr, Amon G. Carter, {f\ '
Star Telegram, M\

Fort Worth, Texas. X X‘@

April 20, 1933.

Honorable W. R. Ely,
State Highway Department,
Abilene, Texas,

Dear Mr. Ely:

Your letter of April 10 &

That, no doubt,

airport

ping and paving of this thorofare.
Due/to ances at the present

) nd\ it impossible to proceed
witk _thid work. We hope to be able to secure

ad\/ag ; which is before the House
at this tin @ already passed the Senate.

I regret that I am unable to say just when the
City can proceed with this worke.

Very truly yours,

MAYOR OF FOIR® WO
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